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Dear Families 

Suddenly it feels like Christmas! We are looking forward to seeing you 

all at 3pm this evening to join in our Christmas celebrations. These are 

going ahead because they are outside. Please wear a facemask if you 

feel more comfortable. We advise you to take a LFT before arrival and 

if you are expressing any signs of illness to stay at home.  We have set 

up the playground to enable you to enjoy the activities without 

crowding. We hope this will encourage you to join us and to enjoy 

hearing Young Voices sing to us. Thank you for all your chocolate 

donations. Once again, you have shown real generosity. This will ensure 

there are lots of prizes on the Chocolate Tombola. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

                     Year 3 and 4 had an amazing day at ‘We the Curious.’ 

     Christmas Party Hats 
We have seen some amazing 
hats! Bring all hats for the 
party on Tuesday and keep in 
school for the procession in 
school on Wednesday! 



 

 

 

Goodbye to Mrs Tegg 

Mrs Tegg will be leaving our teaching team at Christmas. She leaves 

us with many happy memories of her long time at Castle Hill-over 20 

years! Many children will have fond memories of the sporting events 

Mrs Tegg has accompanied the children to over the years. We all 

wish her the very best for her future and hope she will find many 

occasion to come back and visit us all. 

Mr Tandy will be leading our PE until the end of the year in addition 

to his permanent responsibilities. We will then be able to review our 

allocation of teaching responsibilities and add to our teaching team 

for September. 

Mrs Blake and Mrs Ward will ensure Year 2 have the stability and 

high quality teaching for the rest of the year 



 

Next newsletter- Friday 7th January 2022 

 

Have a lovely Christmas and a Happy New 

Year everyone! 

Autumn Term 2021  

Friday 10th December- Christmas Community Celebration 3-4pm 

Tuesday 14th December- Christmas Dinner and party 

Wednesday 15th December- Christmas Hat Procession- Pupils only 

Friday 17th December- Term finishes at 2pm 

 

Key Dates for Spring Term 2022 

Tuesday 4th January- School Starts 

Friday 7th January-9.15am-100% Attendance Assembly-pupils only 

Monday 21st February- Friday 25th February- Half Term 

Tuesday 15th March-Parents’ Evening- 3.20pm-6pm – Face to Face 

Thursday 17th March- Parents’ Evening- 4pm-7pm – Face to Face 

Friday 25th March-PAWS in 

Friday 8th April – Easter Service 1pm-2pm 

Friday 8th April – Term finishes at 2pm- Easter Holiday 

 

All our School Policies are available on our     

school website- castlehill.gloucs.sch.uk 

 


